
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
Pursuant to Florida Statutes, Chapter 286.011, notice is 
hereby given that two (2) or more members of the City of 
Coconut Creek City Commission or Planning and Zoning 
Board may be present at a community meeting hosted by 
GSR RE Partners, LLC, regarding the proposed 
development plan for the project known as MainStreet at 
Coconut Creek, generally located south of Wiles Road, west 
of Lyons Road, north of Sample Road, and east of State 
Road 7/U.S. 441 in Coconut Creek, Florida. 
 
The meeting will take place: 
 

DATES: Monday, April 15, 2024 
TIME:   5:00 p.m.  

 LOCATION: Residence Inn by Marriott Coconut Creek 
 5730 N State Road 7 
 Coconut Creek, Florida 33073     

 
For further information, please contact the Department of 
Sustainable Development at 954-973-6756. 

  
 
Posted:    4/08/2024 




